
WBYC Membership Committee    March 30, 2019 

Via email to Jeannie Fraser 

To whom it may concern: 

I write to support the membership application of Alan and Cynthia Johnson of 191 Seapit Road, 

Waquoit, MA. 

The Johnsons have a long history of involvement in boating in the Waquoit Bay area for the past 30 

years. They previously summered at Hamblin Pond. 

Their daughters Jennifer and Julia are continuing that tradition as members of the junior sailing program 

at WBYC 

In addition, Alan’s prior involvement in dock deployment, maintenance and supervision at Hamblin Point 

should be a plus for WBYC (Some of us are ageing!). 

 I am confident that the Johnsons will support the social activities of WBYC. 

 

Please contact me should you have any further questions. 

Yours, 

Dan O’Grady 

21 Seneca Rd 

East Falmouth, MA 

508-548-0024 

 


